
Tie Dye! 
 

As part of our 60’s project we will 

be tie dying a t-shirt.  

Please provide your child with a 

named plain white cotton t-shirt by 

Wednesday 18th March 2020.  

 

We will be dressing up for 

Cupestock Festival on 31st March so 

this could be used as part of their 

costume! 

 

Thank you - Year 2 Team   


